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Solid Clouds hf.: Changes in Executive 
Management
The Board of Directors of Solid Clouds hf. and Stefán Gunnarsson have reached a mutual 
agreement that Stefán will step down from his position as Chief Executive Officer of the Company. 
The Board wishes to thank Stefán for his/her contribution to the Company.
 
The Board has appointed Egill Sigurjónsson as the new Chief Executive Officer, effective 
September 10, 2025.

For further information please contact

Investor Relations:
Stefán Þór Björnsson
stefanbjo@solidclouds.com
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